
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 7:37:44 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 5:08 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Sherri Galler

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As an owner of a seasonal property who already pays a monthly amount for 7 months without using any services I
am outraged that monthly rates are likely
to double.   I ask that the proposed Seasonal Rate Class changes are not
passed by the OEB.  It seems unfair to charge those that do not even use the service more money.

-- Attachment --
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